From: CenturyLink Customer <hlivingst@q.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 5:26 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB4920

I’'m writing in opposition to HB4920. The section of the Deschutes River where the proposed bridge site is
located is hardly pristine. There are homes both above and below the site on both sides of the river in addition
to a new 78 home subdivision immediately adjacent to the area in question.

It’s important for your committee members to remember that conservation is not the blind opposition to
development, it’s the opposition to blind development. Please let the guidelines in the state scenic waterway
regulations run their course and vote down the proposed ban on the construction of a bridge.

Sincerely,
Helmi Elliot



